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May 14, 2014 

GARY SPACKMAN 
Dirtctor 

Re: Petition to Amend Rule 50 filed by Clear Springs Foods, Inc. 

Dear Water Users, 

This letter is to notify you that in addition to the public meeting currently scheduled on May 29, 2014, 
the Department has scheduled four ( 4) additional public meetings for the negotiated rulemaking of the petition 
to amend Rule 50 of the Rules for Conjunctive Management of Surface and Ground Water Resources (IDAP A 
37.03.11) filed by Clear Springs Foods, Inc. 

The meetings are scheduled as follows: 

Meetin2 Date and Time Meetin2 Location 
Idaho Department of Water Resources 

6th Floor Conference Rooms B & C 

May 29, 2014@ 1:30 p.m. 
322 East Front Street 

Boise, ID 83702 
Teleconference Dial In: 1-215-446-0193 

Participant Code: 987764# 
Butte County Middle School Auditorium 

June 2, 2014 at 10:00 a.m. 120 South Water Street 
Arco, ID 83213 

Americlnn Lodge & Suites 
June 2, 2014 at 3:00 p.m. 1098 Golden Beauty Drive 

Rexburg, ID 83440 
Best Western 

June 3, 2014 at 10:00 a.m. 1415 Bench Road 
Pocatello, ID 83201 

Best Western/Burley Inn & Convention Center 
June 3, 2014 at 3:30 p.m. 800 N. Overland A venue 

Burley, ID 83318 

Those interested in participating in the negotiated rulemaking process are encouraged to attend the 
scheduled meetings. Telephone participation will only be available at the meeting on May 29, 2014, at the 
Idaho Department of Water Resources in Boise. For those who cannot participate by attending these meetings, 
written comments may be submitted by a deadline that will be determined at the May 29, 2014 meeting. The 
Department will provide notice of the written comment deadline by mail and by posting it on its website at the 
following link: http://www.idwr.idaho.gov/W aterlnformation/GroundWaterManagement/Petition/default.htm. 

Sincerely, 

~b~Q~ 
Senior Advisor 


